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School Address:    HOPETOWN GIRLS’ SCHOOL 
 

 

                       Rajawala Road (Off. Chakrata Road-19th Milestone). P.O. Selakui, Dehradun-248011 India 

                            Tel Nos.: 0135-2698022-25  E-mail: schooloffice@hopetown.in  Fax No: 0135-3981422 

                             Website: www.hopetown.in 
 

Correspond at:       Hopetown Girls’ School, EBD Business Centre, 49, Rajpur Road Dehradun-248001 India 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have just heard from the Council regarding the postponement of the ISC and ICSE examinations. 

Please find the circular attached.  

 

As the dates of the examinations are still uncertain and dependent on the Covid situation in the country, 

we will permit all students to return home on Monday 19th April 2021. 

 

If you wish your child to travel by air, please inform our Administrative Officer at: 

satyapaulkaloria179@hopetown.co.in so that he can make arrangements by Airport Party.  

 

We will be arranging an RtPCR test for students travelling if required. Please let us know latest by 

tomorrow morning at 10:00 am if your child is required to have a test.  

 

Grade 10 parents, please note that ICSE students have been given the choice of taking the ICSE 

examination or not. In case students chose not to take the examination, their marks will be based on 

their Pre Board examination. Ms. Rekha Tomar will get in touch with you at a later date regarding 

your choice of option.  

 

All my best wishes for a safe journey, 

 

Maya Norula 

April 16, 2021 
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